Reference: RFI 1711118 - 7

North Tyneside Council

Request:
Follow on request following response to RFI 1710034

Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, please could you also confirm for us the capacity of
the road drains and gullies servicing 66 Briar Vale, Whitley Bay, NE25 9AZ and the surrounding
properties as of 28th June 2012 and 21st November 2016 (if they are different)?

Response:

The design of the surface water network is undertaken by the developer’s consultant and
eventually accepted by Northumbrian Water (NWL) as part of the adoption of sewer process.

As per Sewers for Adoption, the surface water network should have been designed for 1 in 30
year return period rainfall event with no flooding.

North Tyneside Council do not posses the data on surface water modelling, as this was carried out
by NWL / Developers Consultants.

The information supplied to you is owned by the council unless otherwise stated and may be protected by copyright. You are free to use
it for your own purposes, including any non-commercial research or for the purposes of news reporting. Any other re-use of a
commercial nature will require the permission of the Council. Further enquiries in this respect should be directed to Head of Law and
Governance, North Tyneside Council, Quadrant The Silver Link North, Cobalt Business Park, North Tyneside, NE27 0BY
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